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SEPTEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
Joseph Hanson Vazquez, Andrew Bauer, Rod & Lori Evans, Zoe 

Haney, Jeff Kugli, Joseph Lacey & Family, Michael Pellatz, Vitlay 

Salyuk, Damian Vazquez and Lonnie Winkler 

Our President & Vice President inform us —   

In Oregon there are 300,000 hunters however only 8% of them are 

registered voters and actually vote. So we really need to get other 

hunters registered to vote and actually let them know that with so 

many anti-hunting and anti-gun initiatives and ballot measures 

coming up, we need all hunters to vote in favor of hunting. 

People can also make tax deductible donations to the Victory Fund. 

The Tualatin Valley Chapter is the second largest chapter by only 

60 members. They are challenging us to bring in other members 

and help us become the largest OHA chapter. One way is to buy a 

gun calendar and give the membership to someone else. Or have 

them buy it for themselves and become a member and earn a 

chance at a gun. 

Something that came up at our Monthly meeting that many people 

didn’t know is that Oregon’s Governor appoints the members of the 

Game Commission for staggered 4 year terms and they are the 

ones that make the rules. You can check out our current Commis-

sion members at dfw.state.or.us/agency/commission/members.asp 

for a list with pictures and a summary of who they are.  

You can reach out to them with any questions you may have or to 

let them know your opinions. 



THANK YOU to Yvonne Shaw for speaking at our August chapter meeting. 

Yvonne is the Anti-Poaching Public Affairs Specialist for Oregon Department 

of Fish and Wildlife. Yvonne went through a presentation that showed that Ore-

gon does have a poaching problem and what they 

are planning to do to combat the problem. She was 

hired then the covid pandemic hit and things were 

on hold for a while but she did what she could and 

did put out bulletins, news articles and features 

telling about it and getting the word out.  

One thing is if you see something, say something—

report suspicious activity safely and if you can 

write down details like license plate numbers, de-

scriptions of the person(s) or animal and of course 

if you come across any animals that look like they were left to waste the area and 

details would be welcome. You can report it to *OSP or *677 the TIP (Turn In 

Poachers) Line 1-800-452-7888. 

They’ve added funding now and have an RFP (Request for Proposal) out for mar-

keting to promote the Anti-Poaching 

messaging, advertising and branding. 

You are welcome to send in bids or talk 

with Yvonne about it. They have a bill-

board out on highway 26 and also mes-

saging in the NextDoor app. They’ve fi-

nally got the funding and hired the Wild-

life Anti_poaching Resource Prosecutor, 

Jay Hall, for wildlife cases and feel like 

they are making headway.  

Yvonne.l.shaw@odfw.oregon.gov   or 

503-947-6037 



OHA’s Annual 

Leadership Summit 

was once again 

held in person at 

The Diamond Lake 

Resort. There was 

much discussion 

had on several top-

ics plus the fellow-

ship and ideas that 

come out of this are 

priceless. We talked about Anti-Poaching efforts , ODFW Mule Deer Plan Revi-

sion and other conservation work, IP-17/Measure 114 going on the ballot for No-

vember. IP 13 turning into IP 3 for the 2024 ballot, Maximizing Banquet Fund-

raisers, Increasing membership, the Learn to Hunt Program and efforts for OHA 

to lead regional projects for wildlife habitats/conservation/projects. If you have 

thoughts or ideas on projects that would help enhance habitat, hunting, conserva-

tion please let us know and we can bring them forward to possibly become a coop-

erative project and get it planned out and hopefully funded with grants. 
 

OHA is planning on putting an OHA App out there to keep people better in-

formed of what we are doing and 

hopefully engage better with mem-

bers and potential members. OHA 

in general is re-evaluating the busi-

ness model and hoping to reinforce 

the value of technology with mar-

keting, rebranding, outreach, and 

social media. Keeping ourselves rel-

evant by increasing membership as 

well as funds and grants so we can 

do more.  

Our goal is to increase our member-

ship and effectiveness for a better 

tomorrow for Oregon hunters. 



To Register please call or email Melody Kind at 503-502-0611 or TVCOHA@Outlook.com 

Or fill out this form and mail to TVC OHA 33 S 18th Ct, Cornelius OR 97113 

Name:______________________Email:___________________________Phone:______________ 

Credit Card #_______________________________Expiration Date ___________CVV#_______ 

Name on Card _______________Address______________________________________________ 

# of Adults:______ # of Youth:________ Ages of Youth____________  

You may pay by QR Code as well, please send the filled registration to  

TVCOHA@Outlook.com and let me know that you paid by using the QR code 

so we can match it up with the payment. Must Register by Dec 8, 2022. 

Join us for the Tualatin Valley OHA Chapter Annual Christmas Party 

Saturday December 17, 2022 at Carpenter Creek Farm & Winery 

Doors open at 4pm, Dinner at 5:30 pm. Entry for 13 years and older are 

$40  per person, Entry for 12 years and under is $10 per person.  Includes 

dinner, non alcoholic drink choices, kids coloring contest and other activities. 

Santa & Mrs. Claus will be there for picture opportunities.  

There will be raffles, silent auction, youth raffle and more. 

No host bar for wine and other alcoholic beverages. 

47266 SW Carpenter Creek Rd, Forest Grove OR 97116 

The Registration 

deadline is  

December 8, 2022 



Family clamming outing, Milo Kind 

with Daughter Nicole and grand-

sons Weston and Maverick. 
 

Our next Chapter Raffle will be 

here soon—we will be raffling off 

a Del-Ton Echo 316M AR-15 5.56 

NATO Rifle. MSRP is $822. 

Maximum of 300 Tickets to be 

sold for $10 per ticket. This is to 

be drawn on December 17, 2022 at 

our Christmas Party at Carpen-

ter Creek Farm & Winery. 
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TUALATIN VALLEY CHAPTER 

OREGON HUNTERS  ASSOCIATION 

33 S 18th Ct 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

The Chapter Meeting is September 20th at Prime Time Restaurant & Sports Bar.  

The guest speaker is TBA. 

Come at 6 for dinner with the board, the meeting starts at 7pm. 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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